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April 140 1964

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.
18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

106.9 MEGACYLES

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of WPGW
Saturday morning, March 7, 1964, during our frequency check broadcast.

I regret the delay in answering your letter, but I trust
this communication will be acceptable. We have been expecting any day
now a print of a card pertinent to both of our stations, howevet at
this writing these cards have not been received. I am there fore taking
this means to confirm your report, and am enclosing one of our older
program guides which will show you what we are doing down here in
North Carolina.

your DXing.

WLC/b c

Thank you again for your nice letter, and good luck in

Yours very truly,

William L. Clements, Jr., W CHX
Chief Engineer
Blue Ridge Broadcasting Corp.
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